The Early Learning Division recently passed Temporary Rules for each facility, effective July 1, 2018. The Division has also opened rules on the Central Background Registry, training requirements, serious injury and reporting, safe sleep, and the use of restrictive infant equipment for public comment through August 20, 2018. Learn more about these rules and their potential impacts on your child care facility by attending the below online meeting.

Rules Engagement for Certified Child Care Centers

Tue, Aug 7, 2018 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM PDT

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6648157867301226241

You can also dial in using your phone. United States (Toll Free): 1 866 901-6455

United States: +1 (951) 384-3421

Access Code: 858-889-332

If you have any questions, please contact your licensing specialist.